Announcement
Shortlisted candidates for the position of translator and interpreter

T

With reference to the opening for the candidature for the position of
translator and interpreter at the Royal Thai Embassy in Madrid, the Embassy
has the honour to announce that shortlisted applicants have been selected and
are invited to take written and oral examinations on 5" and 6" April 2021,

Please be informed that the selected candidates shall be contacted through
email individually by 31 March 2021 for further takmg written and oral
examinations.




